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Detours planned for Running River Road  

Jacksonville – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) Wonderwood 

Drainage Improvements project, detours will be in place on Running River Road Tuesday, 

October 22 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. for paving operations. 

Motorists who wish to access Running River Road from McCormick Road will take Monument 

Road south then head east on Monument Landing Boulevard. Motorists who wish to access 

McCormick Road from Running River Road will take Monument Landing Boulevard west then 

head north on Monument Road. (see map below). 

There will be signs and message boards directing traffic through the detours. 

For up-to-date information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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